Member, Board of Supervisors City and County of San Francisco
District 4

July 12, 2016

|

John Amtz
Director

117 A
|

’ a2
San Francisco Department of Elections

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 48 ‘ |
San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Director Arntz:

This letter is to inform you that I would like to withdraw the initiative ordinance that I, and

three of my co-sponsors, placed on the November 2016 ballot — file number: 160732 —
Planning Code — 100% Affordable Housing Bonus Program.

Please do not hesitate to reach me directly if you have any questions at 415-554-7460.

Sincerely,

Katy Tang
Supervisor, District 4
City and County of San Francisco
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